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Impact fee considered to pay for parks

Developers, builders would kick in to contribute to amenities in new neighborhoods

The Greenfield Parks Department is looking to get a boost from construction of new homes in the city.

An advisory committee made up of area business owners and city officials is exploring the possibility imposing
an impact fee on builders and developers that would fund parks projects.

“Compared to park systems in the surrounding cities, we could do better,” said Mayor Brad DeReamer, who
campaigned on the idea in 2007.

You can read more about this story in today's print edition of the Daily Reporter. It's also available in the e-
edition elsewhere on our site. Subscription required. For more of this story click here...

http://www.greenfiel dreporter.com/articles/2009/04/29/news/02.prt5/4/2009 8:42:17 AM



http://www.greenfieldreporter.com/login

	greenfieldreporter.com
	.: Print Version :.


	BMKODKMCDGFLFJJEBAGPEHKPBEAJBKLB: 
	form1: 
	f1: 




